
      On December 16, 2020, on the Independence Day of the Republic of Kazakhstan, 6 

employees of the KSU "State Archive of Sarani" were awarded a Letter of Thanks from 

the Department of Archives and Documentation of the Karaganda region for their selfless 

work and dedication to the profession in the field of culture. 

      The head of the archive thanked the employees and congratulated them with a letter of 

thanks. 
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